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PBL Focus this week: 
Follow safety instructions. 

 
We Are Looking For: 

*Being careful with boxes *Sharing  
*Pack up when done 

*Use properly, correct manner. 
 

Success Criteria: 
*Fun *Joining in *Interesting creations. 

 

93—107 Darling Street, Wentworth 
Phone: 03 50273146 or 0350273489 or Fax: 03 50273778 

E-mail: wentworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.wentworth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Purpose Statement 
At Wentworth Public School we value persistence, respect and safety.  

We support all learners to be successful. 
 



PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
 

SYDNEY TRIP  
A reminder to those students participating in the trip to Sydney in week 6, that notes are returned 
and payments are made as soon as possible. Flights and accommodation have been arranged.  
 
REMEMBERANCE DAY CEREMONIES 
Some students have been invited to attend the Remembrance Day Ceremony on Sunday 11th 
November, at the Wentworth RSL Shire Rooms.  Wentworth Public School will hold a special 
ceremony at our Monday morning assembly at 9.25am. 
 
AECG AGM 
The AECG Annual General Meeting will be held on the 12th November at 4pm. 
 

P&C NEWS 
The P&C Annual General Meeting will be held on the Thursday 22nd November at 3.45pm for a 4pm 
start.  All are welcome to attend. 
 

FRUIT DONATIONS 
We are seeking donations of fruit for our morning Crunch and Sip.  All donations greatly appreciated. 
 
Cath Eddie 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Venues:  Entree - Captain Sturt 
Main- Crown Hotel 

Dessert- Royal Hotel, with Glen Walker playing live in beer garden 
From 6pm 

Ticket prices: $35.00. 
Ticket numbers are limited so don't miss out! 
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K/1  
Hello Everyone,   
What a busy week we had in week 3 with swimming lessons. All students who participated enjoyed the 
lessons immensely and learnt some very valuable water safety skills.   
This week K/1 enjoyed having a Y-PEP facilitator join us in the classroom to deliver some lessons on 
keeping ourselves safe.   
A reminder that home readers are changed every Friday and reading logs checked. Please take the 
time to listen to your child read every day. Library borrowing day is Wednesday.  
Save the date:  On Monday 19th November K/1 will be running the school assembly.  
Keep on smiling!  
Leanne Byrnes 
 
1/2  
Another week has flown by in our class. I am so proud of our class who prepared and ran assembly on 
Monday and presented their #eyebombing short stories at the assembly. Well done 1/2!  
This term we will be learning about safety at home and out in the community. We will be uploading our 
learning experiences onto the SeeSaw app.  
Keep smiling,  
Yvette Pomroy 
 
3/4  
This week we have been participating in the Y-PEP program. During this program we have talked about 
creating safe places and safe relationships. You might like to have a discussion with your child about 
who is a trusted adult and what makes someone trusted.  I will be away next Tuesday and Wednesday 
at some professional development. We will still have the kitchen garden program on the Wednesday. 
If you are able to come in and help out that would be much appreciated.  
 
YEAR 4/5   
What a fantastic time the class had throughout their excursion to Euston and Mildura.  It was 
wonderful to witness how successful the class could teacher other students, whether it was music or 
technology based.  Congratulations to all for representing our school in such a positive manner.   
Congratulations to Charlie Baird and Neomai Burton who have been nominated by their peers to be 
this terms Student Representative Council delegates for our class.   
Year 5’s please refer to the Year 6 Dress Code in this newsletter to assist you for the special 
event.   
I will be absent for the next two Monday’s. Miss Suckling will be on class for the 12th and Mrs Rooney 
on the 19th.     
Please note our classes next Kitchen Garden session will be on Thursday next week, the 15th 
November.  Any assistance in the garden and/or kitchen will be greatly appreciated.     
Reminders:   
*Homework that was sent home on Monday is due back by Thursday 22nd November.    
*Library books due back on Wednesday’s.  
*Year 5’s Leadership Speeches – Friday 30th November @ 10am.  
*Fruit donations for daily Crunch & Sip.   
Safe times,   
Sandra Marziano  
 

 



YEAR 5/6 
With our final semester well under way it is important to remind Year 6 students to remain focused 
and respectful in all that they do within the school community.   
We have a lot of tasks to complete this term. Our major focuses are careers, using Minecraft to 
support lessons and completing our Year 6 obligations. Next week on Tuesday the students will be 
making their own way to and from Coomealla High School, as their final transition before the end of 
the year. I will meet them at the school and remain with them for the day.   
Year 6 will be conducting a Remembrance Day ceremony on Monday the 12th of November. Students 
are also encouraged to attend the Wentworth RSL Remembrance Day ceremony on Sunday the 11th of 
November.   
The Year 6 dinner will be held on Monday December 17th. The occasion is formal and students are 
expected to adhere to the dress code.  Please refer to the dress code item below. 
Finally there are some outstanding student accounts for a range of expenses. Students will receive 
another account with this newsletter. Please contact Mrs Eddie if there is a problem with making the 
payments.   
Have a great week everyone.  
Jenny Halls. 

 
SPECIAL YEAR 5 & 6 NEWS  
Already some of the students are talking about the Year 6 Farewell Dinner and what they would like 
to be wearing. For this special occasion there is a dress code that the students are required to 
follow.  
 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL DRESS CODE:   
Boys are expected to wear trousers, a button-up shirt, tie and correct footwear (not sports shoes or 
thongs!).   
Girls should have clothing that covers their shoulders and is of an adequate length. 
Strapless/spaghetti strap tops and short skirts are strongly discouraged.    
If you are unsure about your child’s clothing, you are welcomed to send it in for Mrs Eddie, Miss 
Marzie or Mrs Halls to double check for you.  

 
SPORT NEWS  
Well done to Aysha, Libby, Jordy, Neomai, Clay and Noel who competed at the state athletics carnival 
last week. From all reports, these students all did a wonderful job in showing our values of safety, 
persistence and respect at the carnival.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
NOVEMBER 
12th – AECG AGM – 4pm 
13th – Yr 6 Coomie 
16th – Progressive Dinner - Postposed 
19th – Sydney Trip 
22nd – P&C AGM – 5pm 
23rd – White Ribbon Day 
26th – Stewart House 
30th – Early Learning Group 
30th – Yr 5 Leadership speeches 
DECEMBER 
6th – P&C/AECG Family Christmas  
10th – Inflatable World 
13th – Presentation Night 
17th – Yr 6 Farewell 
19th – Last day of Term 4 

 

Dane - A pencil sword. Daniel – Cardboard 
motorbike. 

Mia – Pipe cleaner 
animals. 

Tyson – Fake weapon. Caitlin – A riding outfit 
that matches the horse. 
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